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Dear Parents and Carers,

On Wednesday 23rd November, Y8/X28 will be taking part in fieldwork to Harewood House in Leeds.

This fieldwork has been planned to support their learning in our ‘Being Human’ expedition and is a brilliant
opportunity to bring the students’ learning to life in an exciting and engaging way. The experience will be used to
support learning back in the classroom and to help students to develop a deeper understanding of the
expedition.

Students should arrive at school as normal as we aim to depart at 09:00. Our expected arrival time back at
school is 15:15. We will provide updates on our expected arrival time via the school website as this can be
impacted by events out of our control such as traffic.

Students will need a packed lunch for this fieldwork. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a lunch will be
provided.

If you have any questions about this fieldwork, please contact me on jportman@xpschool.org or get in touch with
your child’s crew leader.

With thanks,

Jamie Portman
XP Trust Instructional Teaching and Learning Lead
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